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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR
ADVISING ABOUT THE DELEGATION FROM ITS COUNTRY THAT WILL PARTICIPATE
IN THE SPECIAL MEETINGS OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO
BE HELD ON MARCH 13 AND 15, 2013

REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
Ministry


PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR
of Foreign Affairs,


TO THE
Trade and Integration


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note No. 4-272/12
The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the OAS and has the pleasure of advising that in addition to the staff of this permanent mission, the following officials will participate in the special meetings of the Permanent Council scheduled for March 13 and 15, 2013.

· Minister Denys Toscano 
Director for the Inter-American System, Ministry of Foreign Affairs
· Mr. Diego Corral
Officer of the Human Rights Department, Ministry of Foreign Affairs

· Ms. Carola Iñiguez
Officer of the Human Rights Department, Ministry of Foreign Affairs

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the OAS renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 12, 2013

Secretariat of the Permanent Council 

of the Organization of American States.
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